
 

 

19h November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to share the news that Mrs Rehman, our part-time Year 5 teacher, will be 
leaving the school at Christmas. Mrs Rehman will be spending time with her family – 
particularly her husband, who has been ill recently.  
 
As you already knew, Mr Morris is due to return to Bowling Green in January to teach the 
class four days per week. He will now be in school all week meaning the class have one 
full-time teacher. Mr Morris impressed us greatly during his nine weeks with us during 
summer term in our old Year 5/6 class and I am sure he will do the same again. He built 
great relationships with children quickly, and knew how to motivate and challenge pupils 
well. Mr Morris will be meeting with our current Year 5 team to ensure a full handover is 
in place.   
 
We look forward to having a fantastic final month with Mrs Rehman in school – with lots 
of exciting lessons and festive activities planned.  
 
I thank you for your continued understanding with this. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jamie Stuttard,  
Principal 

 
 

 

https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

